
Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Public Service Commission 
 

NOTICE 

The Federal Government and the Provincial Govt of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa 

have announced Public Holiday (youm-e-takbeer) on 28th May, 2024. 

Consequently, the Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Public Service Commission has decided 

to postpone the Ability Tests and Interviews scheduled on 28th May 2024. The 

Tests and Interviews postponed will be rescheduled later on and candidates 

concerned will be informed accordingly. 

Schedule for 29th May and onwards will remain intact. 
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